
 

 
        

 
         

 

 
 

 
  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

FW: PSP SO and DP posts 

From: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Date: 15 September 2020 11:51:53 
Attachments: image001.png 
Importance: High 

, 

Apologies for not getting to this sooner, has had to hound me. 

IRC 259780  This was a trawl for SO in Public Service Pensions Policy and Legislation -
Pensions Division, ESS. The role is in the same branch with the same duties so 
there is no issue here. 

IRC259780  This was a trawl for DP in Policy, Legislation and Communications – the roles are 
precisely the same, the location is the same and there was nothing in the 
eligibility criteria that would preclude Blathnaid taking the next person from the 
list. 

Regards

 | VACANCY MANAGEMENT OPERATIONS | NICS HR |DoF 
3rd Floor | Bruce Street | Belfast | BT2 7JD 

Contact: 

From: 
Sent: 15 September 2020 09:06 
To: 
Subject: FW: PSP SO and DP posts 
Importance: High 

I am not sure what is going on here, I sent you an email on 9th September (15.44), at 

request regarding IRC 259780 and forwarded you an email which I had sent to her on 9th 

September regarding IRC 259799.  She said that you had to consider them before sending to her, 
but told me to send them directly to , as the DP approves them.  Any clarity you 
can give me would be great. 

Thank you. 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

  
 

NICS HR Resourcing| DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE 
3rd Floor |Bruce Street |2 - 4 Bruce Street|Belfast| BT2 7JA 
Tel: | 

From:  (DoF) 
Sent: 15 September 2020 06:49 
To: 
Subject: FW: PSP SO and DP posts 
Importance: High 

Has looked at this one yet? 

From: Nesbitt, Grace 
Sent: 11 September 2020 21:25 
To: 
Subject: FW: PSP SO and DP posts 

Trust all is well with you. 

Give me a ring on my mobile if that would be helpful 

Grace 

From: 
Sent: 11 September 2020 15:49 
To: Nesbitt, Grace <Grace.Nesbitt@finance-ni.gov.uk> 
Subject: PSP SO and DP posts 

Grace 

Just to update you that I spoke to earlier.  The paperwork for the two posts is still 
with for approval before passing to DTUS and she will not be back in the office 
until Tuesday. 

BLATHNAID SMYTH | Head of Public Service Pensions | Enterprise Shared Services | DoF 
Waterside House | 75 Duke Street | Londonderry | BT47 6FP 



    

 
 
 

Contact: Blathnaid.Smyth@finance-ni.gov.uk | Tel: (028) 71310703 | DD: 86303 | Mob: 




